Wotun Of Wiltmore Forest Public
¥orks Bepartment

Terry Crouch, Director Of Public Works
355 Vanderbilt Road, Biltmore Forest, NC 28803

Phone No. 274-3919 Email: biltmoreforestpw@charter.net Fax: 274-3921

December 2, 2010

Ms. Ellen Lorscheider }
Division of Waste Management - Solid Waste Section
Electronics Management Fund
1646 Mail Service Center

- Raleigh, NC 27699-1646

Subject: Buncombe County Solid Waste Management Plan Amendment
Electronics Recycling Plan

Dear Ms. Lorscheider:

The Town of Biltmore Forest has reviewed the proposed amendment to the 2009 Buncombe
County Solid Waste Management Plan. The amendment provides details regarding the
current and proposed actions to address electronics recycling in Buncombe County.

We approve the Plan amendment and look forward to working with the local jurisdictions of
Buncombe County to promote electronics recycling in our community.

Very truly yours,

Nelson Smith
Town Administrator
Town of Biltmore F onmﬁ

cc: Mr. Jerry Mears, Buncombe County Solid Waste Director




